
 
 
Bar Under the Sun (BUS) 
702 N Chaparral St. 
Corpus Christi, TX 78401 
 
August 18, 2021 
 
Corpus Christi Downtown Management District 
ATTN: Jason Alaniz 
223 N Chaparral St. 
Corpus Christi, TX 78401 
 
Re: Reimbursement Agreement – BUS Tasty Bites (702 N Chaparral St.) 
 
Mr. Alaniz, 
 
I would like to request an extension of the Completion Date in the Reimbursement Agreement with BUS 
Tasty Bites for an additional six (6) months to February 28, 2022. The project has experienced a few 
supply chain and contractor delays which then caused delays in submitting our permit which is under 
review as of August 18, 2021. Our shipping container has been purchased along with much of the 
materials. Upon receipt of the permit, our contractor will mobilize on site and begin construction. We 
are fully committed to completing this project and look forward to welcoming the TIRZ #3 Board upon 
completion.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding my project. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lesley Lomax 
Owner, BUS 


